
   
 

 
 

 
 
 

Memorandum - Micro #236 
 
 
To:  UNC Medical Center Attending Physicians, Associated Clinics,  

Housestaff, Clinical Nurse Coordinators, Department Heads and  
 Supervisors 

 
From:  Melissa Miller, PhD, Director 

UNCMC Microbiology and Molecular Microbiology Laboratories 
 
Herbert C. Whinna, MD, PhD 
Medical Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories and  
Hillsborough Hospital Laboratories 

 
Date:   June 10, 2024  
 
Subject: Changes to HIV Genotyping Test Orders   
 

 
Effective June 10, 2024, the available reference lab tests for HIV genotyping will change at UNC 
Medical Center.  
 
The individual tests below will be discontinued:  
 

❖ LabCorp HIV GenoSure MG (NRTIs, NNRTIs, PIs) [LAB11084] 
❖ LabCorp Genosure Integrase (INIs) [LAB5638] 

 
And replaced with a new orderable test:  
 

❖ LabCorp GenoSure Prime (NRTIs, NNRTIs, PIs, INIs) [LAB115817] 
 
This change will allow a comprehensive resistance profile to be obtained with a single order. 
There is no change to turnaround time (2-3 weeks), collection methods (3 EDTA or PPT tubes), 
or the HIV viral load requirement (500 copies/mL).  
 
McLendon Labs Referral Testing Services is unable to process orders from other UNC System 
Hospitals for this test.  HIV Genotyping via Mayo [LAB11084] will remain available for UNC 
System Hospitals. 
  
Additional information about the LabCorp GenoSure Prime test can be found on the McLendon 
Clinical Laboratories and LabCorp websites.  Questions can be directed to McLendon Labs 

Referral Testing at 984-974-1414 or Dr. Melissa Miller at Melissa.Miller@unchealth.unc.edu.  

https://www.uncmedicalcenter.org/mclendon-clinical-laboratories/available-tests/genosure-prime/
https://www.uncmedicalcenter.org/mclendon-clinical-laboratories/available-tests/genosure-prime/
https://www.labcorp.com/tests/551700/human-immunodeficiency-virus-1-hiv-1-genosure-prime
mailto:Melissa.Miller@unchealth.unc.edu

